
Yiu Tung Baptist Kindergarten 
Notice for Special Vacation in 2021/22 School Year 

March 3, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 In view of the extreme severity of the fifth wave of COVID-19 in Hong Kong currently, the 

Education Bureau announced that the summer vacation for this school year will be adjusted. The 

originally scheduled vacation in July and August will be swapping earlier to March and April. The 

school has the following arrangements: 

 

(1)  Vacation date: March 7, 2022 (Monday) to April 18 (Monday) 

 

(2)  All parent-child activities and student activities will be rescheduled during the vacation. 

(3)  NO online teaching class during the vacation.  

(4)  All homework should be submitted to school on 19/4 (including Easter Holiday homework and 

Happy Book). 

(5)  If there is anything special thing during the vacation, please contact the class teachers. 

 

 

Please pay attention to the above arrangements. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms TY Chan 

Principal  
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